
Pilon, Janet

From: Kevin Boyle
Sent: June-25-17 7:02 PM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca
Subject:

Dear City Clerk,

As a 34 year resident of Dundas, living withi  4 blocks of the alley in question, I strongly encourage you to
vote no to the sale of the alley.

The sale of heritage public lands in use for as long as Canada has been a country for 1 dollar without proper
process and under questionable circumstances is not right. I used that alley hundreds of times as a kid as a safe
traverse on bike and foot.

Please don't sell apiece of Dundas heritage. Once gone, it will never return.

Sincerely,

Kevin Boyle, B.A., EPt
Human health and Ecological Risk Assessor
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